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Dear Seniors and Senior Parents:

As the year draws to a close, listed below is important information regarding the end of the year
activities:

Senior Breakfast: Friday, June 2, 7:30am

● From 7:30am to 9:00 am we will be serving the annual Senior Breakfast across from the
senior bench on the outdoor stage. Seniors are free of charge, while parents and guests are
$10.00 each.

● Caps and Gowns will be distributed during the senior breakfast. If you have any questions
please contact Jim Grauel 530-209-9006.

Graduation Meeting: Friday, June 2, 8:30am-9:00am (Students only)

● All seniors need to meet in the Student Union for a brief graduation meeting where
graduation protocols will be discussed.

Senior Awards Ceremony: Friday, June 2

● Beginning in the Student Union following the senior meeting, seniors receiving various
awards and scholarships will be honored. You will be contacted prior to the ceremony by the
counseling staff if your student is receiving an award; however, all seniors are welcome to
attend! Seniors not attending the awards ceremony will be required to be in class. This is
NOT an early release day for seniors.

Finals Week: Tuesday June 6 – Thursday June 8

● As graduation rehearsal is scheduled for the morning of Thursday, June 8, seniors will be
taking their final scheduled for that day prior to practice.
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Graduation Practice: Thursday, June 8, 8:45am, Bill Johnson Memorial Stadium

● All seniors must attend in order to participate in the graduation ceremony. We will walk
through the ceremony from start to finish to ensure all seniors know exactly what to do and
what is expected. Students must provide their own transportation at the conclusion of
practice.

Graduation: Thursday, June 8, 8:00pm, Bill Johnson Memorial Stadium

● Seating will open at 6:00pm. (Seniors are to report to the small gym at 7:00pm for
preparation and line-up). Handicapped parking will be available on a first-come, first-serve
basis. The lower parking lot will be available for handicapped and elderly guests. Parking
will be accessible just prior to 6:00pm.

● Seniors will be required to complete the check-out process in order to get the official copy of
their diploma. Check-out forms will be distributed, by counselors, earlier in the week on
Monday, June 5.

● Tickets are not required and the ceremony will be available to be viewed online. The link for
the live stream will be on the frontpage of www.fhscougars.com

Graduation Attire:

● This is a formal ceremony so students must be neatly dressed so that clothing does not
distract from the ceremony. Students may wear slacks, dress jeans and collared shirts.
Clean athletic shoes or dress cowboy boots will be allowed. Sunglasses or “flip flop” sandals
will not be permitted. Any sashes worn must be approved by Mr. Greene ahead of time.
Students will not be allowed to wear leis and caps cannot be altered in any way.

Sober Grad Party: Thursday, June 8, Main Street Foothill High School

● Immediately following graduation (approx. 10:00pm) and lasting through the night.

This is an exciting and stressful time for all seniors. Please be sure to get plenty of rest and don’t
forget to study for finals! Unfortunately, each year someone tends to stumble at the very end and
not finish the needed requirements to graduate. This is incredibly disappointing for everyone
involved. Please don’t let this be you! Work hard until the end and have a great graduation!

Sincerely,

Kevin Greene
Principal
Foothill High School
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